
 
 

 

Home and Community Based Services (HCBS)  
Waiver Provider Rate Increase 

 
To ensure efficiency, quality of care, and access, effective for dates of service 
beginning July 1, 2023, the MO State Legislature has authorized provider rate 
increases for individuals receiving certain services in the categories of residential, 
non-residential and other Home and Community-Based Services in the following 
waivers: Comprehensive Waiver, Community Support Waiver, Partnership for Hope 
Waiver, and Missouri Children with Developmental Disability Waiver. 
 
Public Notice and rate increases are posted on the MO HealthNet public notice 
webpage. 

 
 DD Comprehensive Waiver FY24 Rate Increases 
 DD Community Support Waiver FY24 Rate Increases 
 DD Partnership for Hope Waiver FY24 Rate Increases 
 DD MOCDD Waiver FY24 Rate Increases 

  
If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Vendor Service 
Coordinator. 

 

 

7/6/23 

https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/files/waiver-rate-increases-public-notice063023.pdf
https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/files/waiver-rate-increases-comp063023.pdf
https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/files/waiver-rate-increases-csw063023.pdf
https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/files/waiver-rate-increases-pfh063023.pdf
https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/files/waiver-rate-increases-moccd063023.pdf
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/provider-relations-vendor-services-coordination-team
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/provider-relations-vendor-services-coordination-team

